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TETFUND CONFERENCE ATTENDANCE ADVERTISEMENT 

Sequel to our earlier advertisement on application for Conference 

Attendance under the provision of Tertiary Education Trust Fund 

Conference Attendance (CA). 

This is to inform the entire members of staff that the deadline for the 

submission of application is 17 March, 2017. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


